C1TY OF

January 04, 2024

To whorm it may corncern:

IThis letter is to inform your lestablishment of
the process for obtaining a ['Non-Burial Disposition Permit”. The Philadelphia
ad originally intended to begin requiring these
permits prior to every dispogition that would ptherwise render the body

Medical Examiner’s office h

;unavailable for examinatior.

l
[This process has now beer;

Permits will not be required

Medical Examiner's Office ih the future. If the

put on indefinite
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an important update regarding

hold. Non-Burial Disposition

unless an implementation date is set by the

the future, the Medical Examiner’s Office wil
30 days prior to beginning implementation.

;l apologize for the confusion regarding this

\lNith any questions or conce

Sincereiy,

1 -,

| ’

Dr. Lindsay @9%
Acting Chief Medital Examiner

ms.

Philadelphia Medical Examiner's DHice

|
|

e permits are to be required in
publish separate notice at least

atter. Please contact our office



